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EDITORS' PROFILE

It is a pleasure to introduce the three editors of Ontario Birds: left to right
in the photograph, Ron Pittaway, Bill Crins and Ron Tozer. Many OFO
members already know them as birding friends. With this issue, they now
have completed eight volumes of Ontario Birds, beginning in 1991.
Fortunately, they have no plans to retire!

Why are our editors so successful as a team? First, they all worked
together as naturalists in Algonquin Park during the 1970s. Second, they
share an intense interest in birds and natural history since childhood. Third,
they have kept in touch with one another in their jobs with the Ontario
Ministry of Natural Resources. Bill Crins is an ecologist at main office in
Peterborough, Ron Pittaway is an education coordinator at the Frost Centre
near Dorset, and Ron Tozer retired recently as park naturalist in Algonquin
Park.

If you have a note or article for consideration in Ontario Birds, please
contact any of the editors directly or through the OFO mailbox. Jean Iron
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